
SENATE DEBATES

texts), together with copy of Order in
Council P.C. 1968-273, dated February 8,
1968, approving same.

Statement of work performed and
expenditures made as of December 31,
1967, together with estimated expendi-
tures for 1968, respecting the construc-
tion by the Caandian National Railway
Company, of certain railway terminal
facilities at and in the vicinity of the
City of Toronto, pursuant to section 10 of
the Canadian National Toronto Termi-
nals Act, chapter 26, Statutes of Canada,
1960. (English and French texts).

Report of work performed and expend-
itures made as of December 31, 1967,
together with estimated expenditures for
1968, under authority of chapter 7, Stat-
utes of Canada, 1960-61, respecting the
construction by the Canadian National
Railway Company of a railway line from
mile 72.6 Kiask Falls Subdivision, to
Mattagami Lake Mines, Township of Ga-
linee, in the Province of Quebec, pursu-
ant to section 8 of the said Act. (English
and French texts).

Report of work performed and expend-
itures made as of December 31, 1967,
together with estimated expenditures for
1968, under authority of chapter 56,
Statutes of Canada, 1960-61, respecting
the construction, by the Canadian
National Railway Company, of a line of
railway from a point near Grimshaw, in
the Province of Alberta, in a northerly
direction to Great Slave Lake in the
Northwest Territories, pursuant to sec-
tion 9 of the said Act. (English and
French texts).

Report of work performed and expend-
itures made as of December 31, 1967,
together with estimated expenditures for
1968, under authority of chapter 11,
Statutes of Canada, 1962-63, respecting
the construction, by the Canadian
National Railway Company, of a line of
railway from a point from Nepisiguit
Junction in a southerly and westerly
direction to a point approximately in the
middle of the western half of the Parish
of Bathurst in the Province of New
Brunswick to the property of Brunswick
Mining and Smelting Corporation Limited,
pursuant to section 8 of the said Act.
(English and French texts).

Report of work performed and expend-
itures made as of December 31, 1967,
together with estimated expenditures for

1968, under authority of chapter 14,
Statutes of Canada, 1965, respecting the
construction, by the Canadian National
Railway Company, of a line of railway
from a point near mile 3.2 of the Froom-
field Spur, south of Sarnia, southerly
to the property of Canadian Industries
Limited in Sombra Township, County of
Lambton, in the Province of Ontario,
pursuant to section 1 of the said Act.
(English and French texts).

Report of work performed and expend-
itures made as of December 31, 1967,
together with estimated expenditures for
1968, under authority of chapter 35,
Statutes of Canada, 1966, respecting the
construction, by the Canadian National
Railway Company, of a line of railway
from the vicinity of Stall Lake in a
northeasterly direction to a point in the
vicinity of Osborne Lake in the Pas Min-
ing District, in the Province of Manitoba.
(English and French texts).

Report of work performed and expend-
itures made as of December 31, 1967,
together with estimated expenditures for
1968, under authority of chapter 35,
Statutes of Canada, 1966, respecting the
construction, by the Canadian National
Railway Company, of a line of railway
from the vicinity of Watrous in a north-
easterly direction to a point in the vicini-
ty of Guernsey, in the Province of Sas-
katchewan. (English and French texts).

Report of work performed and expend-
itures made as of December 31, 1967,
together with estimated expenditures for
1968, under authority of chapter 15,
Statutes of Canada, 1966, respecting the
construction, by the Canadian National
Railway Company, of a line of railway
from the vicinity of Amesdale on the
Redditt Subdivision, in a northwesterly
direction to a point near Iron Bay on the
westerly shore of Bruce Lake, in the
Province of Ontario. (English and French
texts).

Report of exemptions authorized by
the Minister of Transport under section
137 of the Canada Shipping Act in cases
where no master or officer was available
with required certificate and experience,
for the year ended December 31, 1967,
pursuant to section 137(2) of the said
Act, chapter 29, R.S.C., 1952 (English
text).

Order in Council P.C. 1968-1434, dated
July 17, 1968, authorizing, under section
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